
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF
THE CITY OF PITTSBURGH

REHABILITATION
PAYMENT STANDARD

PAUSE
Attention all  Housing Choice
Voucher  (HCV)  property
owners! Due to its exponential
growth, the Housing Authority
City  of  Pittsburgh  (HACP)  is
pausing  the  Rehabilitation
Payment  Standard  program
effective  July  30,  2024,  to
update  the  program
components  and  funding
allocation. Therefore, as of July
30, 2024, the HACP will stop
accepting applications for the
Rehabilitation  Payment
Standard.   For  more
information,  please  visit  the
HACP  website  at
www.hacp.org.   HACP
conducts  business  in
accordance  with  all  federal,
state,  and  local  civil  rights
laws, including but not limited
to Title VII,  the Fair  Housing
Act,  Section  504  of  the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the
Americans  with  Disabilities
Act, The PA Human Relations
Act,  etc.  and  does  not
discriminate  against  any
individuals protected by these
statutes.


